
27 March 2019 
Term 1  Week 9 
 

 Tena Koutou Parents, Caregivers and Whanau, 
 
Week 9 has never looked so exciting with our 
On The Go fundraiser taking place this 
Friday.  The students and staff are pumped for a 
great day so fingers crossed the weather plays 
its part as well. 
 
On The Go kicks off on Friday 29 March at 
10.30am.  The students will be placed in groups 
that will rotate between three activities and a 
break.  The break will consist of Arcade Alley 
where students, staff and whanau will be able to 
purchase food.  A reminder that students will 
need to bring money but we would prefer 
change or smaller notes.  The day will conclude 
at 1.30pm and parents/caregivers can take their 
children home at that time.  If you have any 
queries or concerns, please contact the office. 
 
Our ERO visit is only two weeks away.   
We have been sent a draft timetable by the  
ERO team.  A meeting has been scheduled for 
parents/caregivers for Tuesday 9 April.  Please 
contact the office if you are interested in 
attending. 
 
Uniform has been an issue the last couple of 
weeks.  We realise that some whanau are 
waiting on orders and that this could be a 
contributing factor.  From Term 2, we will be 
more stringent in procedures regarding incorrect 
uniform. 
 
Titiro whakamuri, kokiri whakamua - Look 
back and reflect so that you can  move 
forward 
 
Nga Mihi 
Matua Tom 
 

   ‘ON THE GO FUNDRAISER’ 
WOW – our ‘Give A Little’ page is 
looking great…we are very excited. 
Only 2 days to go so please go to our 
Facebook page and onto the  
Give a Little Page to donate.  
Our On the Go Day is this Friday  
29th March. We would love to see as 
many whanau at school as possible.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder there will be stalls where the 
tamariki can purchase all sorts of 
goodies so it would be great if they can 
bring a small amount of money to school 
on Friday to support these stalls. 
There will be cakes, games, popcorn & 
Orbeez for sale (from .50c to $2) and 
seafood chowder and fry bread for $5 so 
come down and support the tamariki 
and enjoy the day. Ka Rawe! 
 
COMING UP – 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTIONS 
June 2017 – if you would like 
information about becoming a board 
member see Jan Honey in the office. 

Healthy Skin / skin infections –  
Key messages 

Key prevention messages 
▪ Skin infections are preventable 
▪ If left untreated skin infections can lead to 

serious health problems  
▪ Serious skin infections are a major cause of 

avoidable hospitalisations in New Zealand 

Healthy skin messages 
▪ Wash and dry hands with soap and water 

often 
▪ Keep skin clean with regular showers  
▪ Clean wounds and hands, Cut fingernails 

and Cover injuries 
▪ Care for other skin conditions e.g. eczema – 

use your creams and lotions 
▪ Wash sheets and towels regularly 
▪ Eat healthy food.  Healthy food is important 

for healthy skin 
▪ Skin infections often start with an insect bite 
▪ Treat animals for fleas regularly 

 

Thank you KPMG for our fantastic 
new breakfast milo cups. 
Everybody loves them. 


